
High Representative and PDHR
meet with representatives of
NGOs  Sarajevo,  08  October
2014

HR  and  PDHR  met  with  representatives  of  civil  society
organisations, to explore what they can do in the remaining
days before the 2014 Elections to encourage citizens to vote.
(Press Release) Photo: OHR
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